
Welcome March10th, 2024 

 Dear OSLC Family, 

  

What might happen when we encounter some-

one having a mental health crisis? Do we know 

what to do or say? Tomorrow afternoon Jackie 

Schmoldt will lead a training class in the Hearth 

Room from 1pm-3pm on QPR (Question-Persuade

-Refer). I highly recommend everyone participate 

in this event so that more of us can be equipped 

to notice and help others who may be having 

mental health issues or even suicidal 

thoughts.  Being church after church also means 

tending to each other’s mental health. Please join 

us for this special training!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are two remaining midweek ecumenical 

services that our West Bend area churches have 

been hosting. This coming Wednesday (March 

13th @ noon) I will be the preacher at Trinity  

Lutheran Church. Please come out and pray 

along with our neighbors this Lenten Season! 

Thought for the week: “God doesn’t need to 

rest after creating the universe because he’s tired. He 

rests because he is holy, and everything that God 

does is holy. God rests. God is holy. Therefore, rest is 

holy. It’s simple math.” -Matthew Sleeth, MD 

  

With you a Christian. For you a Pastor. 

PJ  

 

(QPR Training was held on Saturday, March 9th.)  

Help us create a beautiful 

"Easter Garden" of flowers 

once again. The forms are 

located in the gathering   

area. The deadline for orders 

is Sunday, March 17th.   

The entire family is invited 

to join us for 

The Kids Egg Hunt! 

  

Sunday, March 17, 2024 

from 9 am to 9:45 am 

Kids bring your Easter Basket to collect all your 

eggs! 

Invite a friend and their family to join you! 

The Hunt will take place on the front lawn or in 

Fellowship Hall if the weather doesn't cooper-

ate.  

There will be activities and games for families to 

do together along with extra treats. 

A fun OSLC Kids' Ministry tradition to help prepare 

our hearts for the Joy of Easter Morning.   

Thank you, Lord, 

for who you are! 

Thank you for 

your creations 

both great and 

small. You amaze 

me with your  

imagination, your vivid colors and surprising 

sense of humor. Thank you for loving me           

unconditionally. As you love me for who I am, 

you also love others, even those I have difficulty 

loving. You are love! Thank you for strengthen-

ing me when troubled and cheering for me when 

I am joyful. Sometimes, I think I feel the warmth 

of you smiling. I wonder at times why I don't 

thank you more? You are patient, a good listen-

er, wise, kind and trustworthy. I am secure in 

you. Like David in the Psalms, help me to be a 

person after your own heart. Thank you always 

for picking me up, brushing me off and walking 

beside me on my path. Or should I say "our" 

path? Thank you. 

 

(Members of the Monday morning Bible study            

recently finished reading through the Book of Psalms 

and courageously wrote their own modern day prose 

of psalm!)   

Flowers with your 

wishes and blessings, 

your hugs and kind 

words made my 

birthday extra                 

special.  But then     

extra special is the 

wonderful gift God created each of you with a 

heart that overflows with friendship and love 

that touches others.  Thank you again.                       

Deacon Sherie   



Stay up to date  
Office Hours 

Monday thru Thursday     8:00am to 3:30pm                                                    
Fridays office closed   (phones monitored 8-12)  

Office Phone (262) 334-9551 

Office email    office@oslcwb.org 

Playful Hearts Childcare  (262) 338-0172 

In Case of Emergency call Pastor Jim Hearne 608-341-0566     

or  Deacon Sherie Kruse 262-689-7307  

fb.com/oursaviorslutheranchurch                        
Updates-Reflections-Events 

Monday, March 11th 
11:00 am Bible/Book study 
6:30 pm WB Theater Group Rehearsal  
 
Tuesday, March 12th  
9:00 am WC Reflections 
9:00 am KM Quilting Guild  
6:30 pm WB Theater Group Rehearsal 
7:00 pm Choir 
 
Wednesday, March 13th   
12:00 pm Ecumenical Service at Trinity Lutheran  
PJ is preaching!  
6:00 pm Worship 
6:30 pm Journey  
6:30 pm WB Theater Group Rehearsal 
 
Thursday, March 14th   
9:00 am Kits N Quilts  
6:30 pm WB Theater Group Rehearsal                      
                            
 
Friday, March 15th  
Office Closed 
 
Sunday, March 10th                    
8:00 am Worship 
9:00 am Sunday School 
10:00 am Worship/Zastrow Baptism  

Point & Click to give  

Don't forget "Project Sherie" is on-

going. We encourage you to write a 

note of special Sherie moments that 

we will scrapbook for her. Note 

sheets are available in the folders 

provided. These are due back by 

April 1st.  

Dennis Benz 

Julie Bethards 

Mary Buddenhagen 

Andy Burgdorf 

Pat Depies  

Pete Lindquist  

Anna Praefke 

Chuck Respondi 

Eleanor 

Sara 

 

VARSITY OUTING 

Tuesday, April 23 

Guided Tour of EAA Museum Oshkosh 

Meet at Church @ 9:00 am, then start tour at 

10:00 

(approx. 45-50 min trip – carpooling available) 

We will be eating at the Mineshaft in                 

Oshkosh at 12:30, following the museum 

 

Note: The tour is approx. 1.5 hrs. Cost of en-

try is $10 per senior / $11 per adult 

Lunch is a personal expense 

Sign Up on Bulletin Board in Narthex – Call 

Julie Woltring with questions at 262-388-0236 

Save the date! 
We will collaborate with Trinity for VBS! 

June 10-14, 9am-noon 

More details to come!  

March 17th                Kids Easter Egg Hunt 

March 24th-31st        Holy Week 

April 23rd                  Varsity going to EAA Museum 

April 28th                  Spring Cleaning Day  

Photo Directory Update! 

 

We are working with the company on layout which has been a 

much longer process than initially anticipated. We appreciate 

your patience and we will update you when we have a clear 

timeline on production and copies being available!   


